
*Terms and conditions apply; please review at the time of booking.

Dear Trade Partner,

We would like to draw your attention to the circular dated 16 May 2021 from the Civil 

Aviation Organization of Islamic Republic of Iran regarding the changes in the tariff of 

Passenger Safety Oversight Service Fees on domestic flights with IATA code I6 

available in reservation system of tickets (GDSs / CRSs). From 1 June 2021, the 

above mentioned tariff on domestic flights has been changed from IRR 10,000 to 

IRR 30,000. 

The Circular further notifies changes related to I6 Fees related to International flights 

which is given below which please inform passengers to avoid any inconvenience: 

• The I6 fee on domestic and international flights is non-refundable once the ticket 

has been issued.

• The revised charges is applicable on all tickets issued on/after 1 June 2021.

• For tickets issued prior to 1 June with the travel date of each coupon on or after 1 

June 2021, 

• if used with no changes to original booking, they will be exempted from 

the revised charges. 

• for tickets that is reissued to accommodate any change of travel plan, the 

new tariff will apply.

• Passenger Safety Oversight services (I6) fee on international flights shall 

remain with no changes
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